
 

Central Minnesota Credit Union pledges $10,000 
toward building project 

WADENA, Minn. – Nov. 24, 2021 – Central Minnesota Credit Union recently contributed 
$10,000 to the construction of Tri-County Health Care’s new building project. CMCU has 
been a longtime partner with Tri-County Health Care and has made several contributions 
in the past.  

CMCU Branch Manager Kelly Wong awarded the check at the future site of Tri-County 
Health Care’s facility. The check was accepted by Ryan Damlo, executive director of the 
Foundation and Joel Beiswenger, president & CEO of Tri-County Health Care. 

“We love working with Kelly and her team in Wadena. They are extremely committed to 
supporting our local communities and always giving back. They really are living their 
philosophy of ‘people helping people,’” said Damlo. 

For more information about the Foundation, please visit tchc.org/foundation.  

 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, 
Minnesota. It offers care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic 
imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a 
hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties of Wadena, Todd and 
Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, Henning, 
Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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